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F R I D A Y  2 1 S T  A P R I L  
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Attendance % for before  
the holidays           No. of lates                
                     
Reception:  97.5%     1 
Y1:   90.0%      4 
Y2:   95.8%    2 
Y3:          94.5%   0 
Y4:   92.5%   0 
Y5:   94.8%   0 
Y6   95.4%   3 

 
Well done to Reception Class with the highest  
attendance for last week and well done to year 

3,4 & 5 with no lates 

  
                  

 
 
 

           AWARDS OF THE WEEK! 
                                                              
      
     ABOVE AND BEYOND AWARD  
                          
     Rec    Ralph Richardson 
       Year 1 Willow Foster    
       Year 2 Lily Walker-Wilde     
       Year 3 George Flemming       
     Year 4 Thomas Floyd      
       Year 5 Daniel James-Glynn   
            
 
 
                            CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL! 

Next Week 24th –28th April 
  

Monday: Year 5 P.E. 
  Parents Evening     
  Y3,Y4 &Y5   
 
   
Tuesday: Year 4 P.E.  
  Rec Swimming 
  Parents Evening     
  Y3,Y4 &Y5 
             
 
Wednesday: P.T.A Coffee Morning 
  in school at 9am 
  Year 3 & Year 6 P.E. 
  Guitar & Violin Lessons 
  Y5 Quiz Kids 6pm at  
  Hope Academy 
    
     
Thursday: YEAR 3 & YEAR 5  
  CLASSES ARE CLOSED
  Keyboard & Trumpet 
  Lesson’s 
  Year 2 P.E. 
 
Friday:  Year 1 & Rec P.E. 
 
THERE ARE NO AFTERSCHOOL 
CLUBS THIS WEEK DUE TO  
PARENTS  EVENING AND 
STRIKE ACTION   

  
 
    

Easter Bonnet Parade winner’s 
 Well done to everyone who brought in an Easter Bonnet,                  

we had some wonderful creations.                                                     
 Our Chair Of Governors, Mrs Bowden, chose a winning entry           

from each class: 
 Nursery - Harley Noon 

   Reception – Logan Quinn 
Year 1 - Ethan Lane 

Year 2 - Henry Ashcroft 
Year 3 - George Taylor 
Year 4 - Emily Owen 
Year 5 - Isaac Barnes 

Year 6 - Seana-Lea Higham 
Class Longest Line Winner  

Class 6 - 30 Metres 
 

Thankyou and well done to everyone that took part 

The Catering Team 
We would just like to take this  
opportunity to congratulate our  
wonderful Catering Staff, as 
this week they have been 

awarded the             
'Certificate of Excellence', by 
Alistair Irvine, Orian Company 

Director. This certificate   
celebrates that the staff have 

been awarded three             
consecutive 5 star food safety 

audits. This is a fabulous 
achievement! 

LETTERS SENT HOME OR VIA DOJO 
THIS WEEK 

• Strike Letter 

• Reports 

• New Website Letter 

School Website and Mobile App 
www.golborneallsaints.wigan.sch.uk 

Our school website has been updated with a 
new look and feel and will go ‘live’ next 

week. Things will look a little differently 
but fundamentally all the current content 
has been transferred and is located under 
the same headings. The website is updated 
on a regular basis and is a great way to 
access information and keep-up-to date 

with what is going on in and around school. 
e.g weekly school and parish newsletters, 

parent letters, latest news, school        
calendar, learning links, class curriculum/
weekly timetables, term dates, policies, 

school prospectus, are just a few examples.  
 

School Mobile App – This is also being   
relaunched and parents will need to     

download the new app and register an    
account with a unique code.  

            Further information about this 
will be sent home next week so please keep 

an eye out for the letter.  

P.T.A COFFEE MORNING 
The P.T.A are hosting a Coffee   

Morning on Wednesday         
26th April at 9am for current 

and new volunteers (we      
desperately need more members 
to join). If you are interested 
in joining the P.T.A but are 
unable to attend the meeting 

please contact the school office 
on 01942 747655  

http://www.golborneallsaints.wigan.sch.uk

